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Warning: This 4000 word story contains
scenes of graphic sexual nature and it is
written for adults only(18+). All characters
depicted in this story are over 18 years of
age.Description:When
25
year
old
Michelle Stein is convicted of computer
hacking, she is reprimanded to an all
women facility to serve her term. Prison
can be a frightful place, shes heard the
stories, but her cellmate, a woman known
as Big K, seeks to acclimate her to the
system. Fear-gripped, will Michelle slip
easily into the systems fold or will the
women of Blackburn Correctional Facility
make those horrible stories become
reality?Excerpt: I didnt know what to do.
Then she released her grip on my hair and
simply told me to eat her pussy. It was my
choice now, but she urged me to get used
to it now because it was something I would
be doing plenty of times in the future. I was
trembling. Her soft pubes caressed my
face, and her pussy brushed against my lips
as she moved her hips gently, urging me
on.I did. When my tongue pierced her
pussy, and I tasted her juices on my lips, I
went into a frenzy. My fear had turned into
want, though some of it still lingered in the
back of my mind. What if I decided not to
eat her out, to satisfy her carnal cravings?
What then? Would she beat me into
submission or simply force me to fuck her
until she was content?
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